
CRANDALL HIGH SCHOOL BAND 
STUDENT PICK UP POLICY 

 
We request that all students are picked up after events from the student 
parking lot in order that buses will have access to drop off areas in the 
bus loop.  Please do not block the sidewalk (marked no parking) at the 
rear of the band hall so that the band truck can back in and unload.   
 
With the upcoming schedule of games and contests we want to remind parents 
that student safety is our priority and part of that includes parents picking up 
their children in a timely manner after band events.  We know that pick up 
times after events are not predictable so we ask your child to contact you 30 
minutes prior to pick up time.  We will announce this on the buses on our way 
home. If it is a home game, students should make the call at the end of the 3rd 
quarter.  
 
Two directors will stay with students at the school for pickup.  The following 
guidelines are in place to protect students and our directors from being at the 
school for extended periods of time after events.   
 

1. Parents are to pick up students within 15 minutes of dismissal. 
2. A student will make a parent phone call in the band office with a 

director present at the 15 minute mark.  Even if they say they have 
already called, this will be done to ensure contact has been made.   

3. 30 minutes after dismissal a call will be placed to Crandall Police stating 
that a student has been abandoned at the school and requesting an 
officer to come stay with them until the parent arrives. 

 


